
Warning Against Participation in Current 

Agitation by NFADE 

      Central Office is receiving the information that some Members are 
spreading the misinformation that ARTEE is also part of present agitation by 
NFADE.  
 

      It is pertinent to mention that through the letter dated 31.10.2016 to Hon'ble 
Minister I & B and all other authorities, ARTEE had made it clear that we are 
not a constituent of NFADE.  
 

      We are also viewing it seriously that a handful of Members of this 
Association are violating ARTEE's official stand by participating in this 
Agitation. This is clearly an Anti Association Activity.  
 

        We also viewed seriously the behaviour of some Members with the 
leadership on 07.11.16 when these Members came to meet leaders to express 
their concern. It was the modesty of Central Office that they met these 
Members even when they came to Delhi violating the call of ARTEE. But some 
Ex leaders and Members insulted the leadership with their aggressive posture 
and behaviour which can not be allowed. 
 

 

So in the light of further calls of the current  agitation  by 
NFADE, all Members are  here by informed that since we are 
not  a part pf NFADE, if any Member of ARTEE takes part in 

any of the step of Agitation, it will treated as an  Anti 
Association activity and strict disciplinary action will be 

contemplated against such Members. 
 
 

 

Click here for the letter to Hon'ble Minister and Authorities 
 
 

 

Central Office 
 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2016/Letter_to_MIB_dtd_311016.pdf

